
I am a resident of Palmers Green. I am writing to inform you about my views regarding the proposed 
plan to build a crematorium in the Firs farm wetlands. I completely object the idea and would like to 
request you to remove all references to firs farm wetlands from policy SP CL4.

The wetlands has become a very important part of our lives. As a family we use it regularly for sports 
and picnics. It plays a vital role for our HEALTH AND WELLBEING. It contributed immensely to come 
out of lockdown stress and depression. The wetlands is an absolute asset to us as a community and 
we would not like to lose it at ay cost.

It will affect traffic, the effectiveness of flood alleviation provided by Firs Wetlands which Enfield 
council has spent more than £1 million. It will also jeopardies all the projects undertaken  by the local 
community.

This  proposal is going to affect my family and  thousands of other families adversely in a lot of ways. 
I call on the council to remove all references to Firs Farm Wetlands from Policy SP CL4.

1396


